PUBLIC NOTICE

The Bombay High Court is pleased to announce the
launch of its dedicated TELEGRAM Channel.

Telegram is a cross-platform social media communication
app (available for Android and iOS).

Many Government Departments and Government
Organizations already own their own Telegram channel. It is
used to real-time information to subscribers.

The Bombay High Court Telegram channel features
essential information updates, available free to all subscribers.
The information includes daily lists, important notices and
notifications, reportable judgments, circulars, updates, etc. This
eliminates the need to constantly check the website. All data on
the Telegram channel can be saved and searched. Click here to
share, visit and join the channel https:/t. me/bombayhc

Sd/-

Date : 8" November, 2023 (Registrar General)



